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FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 2, 2003

TO: Honorable Kenneth Armbrister, Chair, Senate Committee on Natural Resources 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2470 by Kuempel (Relating to funding license buyback programs of the Parks and 
Wildlife Department.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill directs the Texas Parks and Wildlife Department to increase the funds allocated for the 
commercial fishing license buyback program by $2.0 million, if funds are available;  to pursue federal 
funding and donations; and, to use any appropriated funds or funds otherwise available to increase 
funding for license buybacks.  No fiscal impact is anticipated, as the bill specifies that any increases 
for license buybacks would be from available funds.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 802 Parks and Wildlife Department
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